
On behalf of the Russian Chamber of Commerce and
Industry I would like to welcome exhibitors, visitors and 
organisers of the Russian Week of High Technologies.
Today the development of information technologies and 
telecommunications is one of the top state tasks. The 
modern world can no longer be imagined without mobile 
communications or the Internet, and the quality of ser-
vices provided depends on both the standard of living 
of the population and the pace of digital infrastructure 
modernization and the growth of the country’s economy.
The Russian Week of High Technologies has formed an 
effective platform for multisectoral networking, where 
the latest Russian and foreign high-tech developments 
are presented, and discussions with government officials, 
business and expert community on topical issues of digital 
transformation of the Russian economy are held.
I am positive that the Russian Week of High Technologies 
2020 will be a notable event that will make a significant 
contribution to solving the strategic task of creating and 
operating a digital economy in our country. 

Let me wish all its participants productive work, interest-
ing and constructive discussions. 

Sergey Katyrin 
President  
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